()

™

January 17 2020

Today marks the Kick-Off day of our annual Jump Rope for Heart Fundraiser. Latimer Road has
been participating in Jump Rope for Heart for over 20 years and has raised over $100,000 for the

Heart & Stroke Foundation. THAT IS AMAZING! Last year alone we raised over $4700! we
know that with the holidays just having past it can be difficult to find extra money to give but we would
encourage each and every student to give whatever they can, even if it is just a dollar.

We appreciate all that you are able to give and in order to emphasize that your participation is more
important than the dollar amount you fundraise we have a special prize for the class that has highest

participation rate —a PIZZA PARTY! At the same time, we want to do our best to meet our goal of
S3000 for the Heart & Stroke Foundation so as a reward for the top earning primary and intermediate

classes they will be given an extra recess!

A SKIP-A-THON will be held in the school on February 14" 2020 in celebration of your efforts.
We will have stations set up and classes are welcome to sign up for a time slot that suits them (we will
not be using the gym, so teachers can still have their gym times on this day — whew!).

Thank you for all you do Latimer! We can do this!



